
We want to stay in touch – action needed

Dear Friend and Colleague,

The new European mandate, General Data Protection Regulation (commonly
referred to as GDPR) is changing the way we communicate.

You are currently part of S. Himmelstein and Company's mailing list, a list that
we use to keep in touch with individuals who have interest in Himmelstein's
torque sensors and calibration capabilities and laboratory. If you wish to
continue to receive newsletters from S. Himmelstein and Company, choose
YES below. Explicit consent is required.

By clicking yes, S. Himmelstein and Company:

Shall never share your email address with any third party 
Shall send you only short, relevant and infrequent newsletters or
messages
You can decide to stop receiving our communications at any time by
opting out/unsubscribing.

To continue receiving our e-mails, simply click the link below. We may send a
reminder if we do not hear from you.

Best regards,

Cyndi Rude
Marketing & Sales
S. Himmelstein and Company

Can we stay in touch?

Yes, send me emails

You can withdraw your permission to receive our emails at any time by using
the unsubscribe link found at the bottom of every email you receive from us.

https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001beAL-N5vKfSHBs95JxnKbCA52lMf2xH_elsqf4cuNdtLO-C0tn2mBqyuss7ukVQZj_74FsM2pafIxSWc7c-1_Q5de93O7-RHfrfCzSa1E0fHhBuaRFPfqAkmHvrlW7JdQpR5mnGzyI7sh28hw_rZjbOULEcXpMNRZv6UPhXoW-hyUUPP7flAYF7456RvwyF8bV0uOBVfH6xRmECMM8KutmNvMxhp9R6c6t8YiUReRBUuvOpjmnAltP9LQZAwq9jKkM0kwFxsjrY%3D



